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Hello,
Please add the following research study information to the next issue of The Wire

Thank you!
Lori Roberts

 

Olive Oil Study

We are currently enrolling women who are aged 18-40 to participate in a study to see if
consuming olive oil or control oil over eight weeks improves the function of your heart and
blood vessels.  Eligibility requirements: regular menstrual cycles, no prior pregnancies and not
using birth control pills. Compensation of $80 is provided. This research study is conducted
through partnership between UVM and the Department of OBGYN at the UVM Medical
Center.  Please call 656-5711, text 802-448-4249, or email lorinda.roberts@uvmhealth.org

 
 
* * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * *
Lori Michael-Roberts, MA
University of Vermont
Department of Obstetrics, Gynecology
   and Reproductive Sciences
C268 Given Building
89 Beaumont Ave
Burlington, VT 05405
Ph:     802.656.5711
Text: 802.448.4249
Fax:   802.656.8771
* * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * *

 
This message and any attachments may contain information that is confidential, privileged
and/or protected from disclosure under state and federal laws. If you received this message in
error or through inappropriate means, please reply to this message to notify the Sender that the
message was received by you in error, and then permanently delete this message from all
storage media, without forwarding or retaining a copy.
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